
February 28, 2008 
  
Good morning, Linda; 
  
I'm pleased to read that Stage 1 aircraft may be banned entirely from Centennial Airport, and 
would like to suggest that Stage 2 aircraft be banned entirely as well (not just from 10 p.m. to 7 
a.m.).  The noise originating from Centennial Airport destroys the sense of well being for many 
that live in the vicinity, such as us.  In fact, since the area has become so congested, I believe it's 
time to move Centennial away from here.  One wonders why users can't drive to DIA - it's not 
really that far. 
  
By the way, the noise hot line comes across as a study in futility.  I have stopped complaining on 
it because nothing ever seems to happen. 
  
Many thanks, and keep up the good work to eliminate the obnoxious airplane noise we have to 
endure day in and day out. 
  
Vern Kornelsen 
4605 Denice Dr 
Englewood, CO 80111 
  
(303) 796-9192 


